September 15,2019

Dante St. Germain
Planner il

Dept of Development
Louisville Forward

444 South Fifth Street
Suite 300

Louisville, Ky. 40202

Re: 1692 Mercer Avenue

Dear Mr. St. Germain:

Please be advised that we live at 1690 Mercer Avenue and have no problem with
the property at 1692 Mercer Avenue being re-zoned.

The owners of the property are very pleasant to work with and we have had no
problems since they acquired the property.

Sincerely, .
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James J. Hartman
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Anna M. Hartman






